
 
 
From: HCM Information  
Sent: Friday, April 17, 2020 5:58 PM 
To: HRA-Distribution-List <HRA-Distribution-List@hra.nyc.gov>; OCSE List <OCSEList@hra.nyc.gov>; Q-
Office365UsersDHS <Q-Office365UsersDHS@hra.nyc.gov> 
Subject: Families First Coronavirus Response Act Poster 
 

FAMILIES FIRST CORONAVIRUS RESPONSE ACT 

Effective April 1, 2020, the Families First Coronavirus Response Act (FFCRA or Act) requires 
certain employers to provide their employees with paid sick leave and expanded family and 
medical leave for specified reasons related to COVID-19. Attached please find a copy of the 
FFCRA Poster from the United States Department of Labor.  

Please note: While this poster provides information specific to the FFCRA for employers 
throughout the Unites States, DSS-HRA-DHS will ensure compliance with federal mandates in 
accordance with guidance from New York City oversight agencies. 

 


